
CALLING ALL 




 HOMESCHOOL
STUDENTS

We are excited to invite all
Homeschool students (Grades 4-8th) to
compete in the Scripps National
Spelling Bee!  

 Our preliminary Homeschool Spelling
Bee will be held through the Scripps 
 online platform spelling test. 

The top students will advance to
 the School-Wide in-Person Bee on
January 12th.  

12th

6th -
10th

online testing
window

Questions? Contact nikkole.mcadoo@springscs.org

For more information visit  
our  Events website




SPELLING
BEE

4TH - 8TH 
GRADE

4TH - 8TH 
GRADE

School-wide
Bee For Top

Spellers

It's So

WATCH
"HOW TO" 
Registration Video

Register HERE

USE (92501) ZIP

Select  River Springs





Make
 sure

you use the
92501

ZIP CODE
regardless

of home
charter

Please note that CDPH
guidelines must be followed
to ensure community safety
at all Springs events. At this
time, masks are required for
in person events. 

It's SoIt's So  Event Center
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